
 
 

Advt. No. RCB/01/2023/Recruitment/HR dt. 01.11.2023 
 

NOTICE FOR INTERVIEW FOR THE POST OF REGISTRAR ON 26.04.2024 

 
 
In continuation to earlier notice regarding recruitment for the post of Registrar, this is 
to notify that the interview for the said post shall be conducted on 26.04.2024 at 
Regional Centre for Biotechnology, Faridabad. 
 
Separate emails have been sent to the shortlisted candidates. Concerns, if any, 
owing to physical presence on account of ongoing Lok Sabha Elections, may be 
intimated over email to: sbhar@rcb.res.in . 
 
 

 
 

Date: 16.04.2024         Sd/- 
Controller of Administration 
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